LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Sheila A. Alles, Director

Academic Services Department

DATE:

March 2, 2011

TO:

Dr. Randy A. Liepa

Superintendent

FROM:

Sheila A. Alles

SUBJECT: Presentation of Seat Time Waivers

I am pleased to have Jim Gibbons, assistant principal at Stevenson High School, present to our Board of Education an overview of the Seat Time Waiver opportunity that is available to districts throughout our state. Mr. Gibbons has been researching this topic for the past couple months and is prepared to share relevant information. Rod Hosman and I will share the presentation table with Mr. Gibbons. Please consider adding this item to the agenda of the Curriculum portion of the Meeting of the Whole of the Board of Education scheduled for Monday, March 7, 2011.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

C: Jim Gibbons